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IEHF Report 
 
I give below the IEHF report for the POOSH meeting next Monday. 
  
We have just received notice from the Privy Council that we can  proceed to 
the next stage of our application for chartership. 
  
We are planning an ergonomics year on healthcare ergonomics.   We would 
be very willing to have joint events with other (POOSH?) organisations.   I 
hope to have further information at the meeting. 
  
We are remodelling our website to have one section for IEHF membership 
information and one for information on ergonomics 
 
 
 
Reg Sell 


